
Marguerite R. Morris 

701 Harvest Run Drive # 104 

Odenton, Maryland 21113 

morrisrite@msn.com 

301-408-8833 
 

November 18, 2015 

Request for Release of Information 

Andrew Murray, Esq. 

Supervising County Attorney 

Anne Arundel County Office of Law 

2660 Riva Road 

Annapolis Maryland 21401 

 

Dear Mr. Murray: 

 

      This letter is in response to a letter received from Chief Timothy Altomare dated October 20, 2015 in 

reference to the death investigation of Katherine Morris.  In this letter Chief Altomare makes the following 

statement. “ Homicide detectives and forensic pathologists with extensive training, education and many 

years of experience considered all other possibilities, but the evidence overwhelmingly brings us to this 

conclusion”.  While my family is appreciative of finally receiving a written response to our many inquiries 

(which date back to 2013 with no response), we continue to have concerns over matters related to the death 

of Katherine Morris.  Therefore as a follow up to the letter please consider this a request from Marguerite 

R. Morris per the Freedom of Information Act for the following:  

1. The names and contact information of every expert consulted to include the names of the forensic 

pathologist consulted. 

2. The names, credentials and contact information of any experts that were consulted outside of the 

Anne Arundel County Police Department, to include cell phone tower experts. 

3. Meeting times, places, and written minutes from those and any other consultations. 

4. Please provide a copy of the exact information provided to those experts for their review. 

5. Please provide copies of internal memos, emails and any other correspondence related to this matter 

and between all parties involved.  

6. A response to whether or not any of the alleged list of persons of interest provided to the police 

department were ever contacted, alibied and/or questioned in any manner. 

7. What internal and external phone records, data analysis were performed/utilized, or requested in 

relationship to this case 

8. Any and all copies of subpoenas for records or documents issued in this investigation. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

Sincerely 

 

Marguerite R. Morris 

mailto:morrisrite@msn.com

